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A Message For Everyone

This message was received on 7/28/2020 at 8:15 p.m.

"To those of you who aspire to be of higher vibration ...

There will be four more years of the present Administration. The leader chosen to represent
the opposition is just more of the same.

The Changing has not yet emerged, but it is coming. The apex of discord has not yet been 
reached.

The Feminine is coming. It is in a form that will be a surprise.

Do not despair. This shift must happen. It is what your Darwin called evolution, but 
Evolution is not how you understand it, nor are you able to understand it at this juncture.

Please do not be hasty. Please do not be reactive. Please trust in Loving.

There is more ...

Send out the power of Love to all the World. Send a message of this Love to all you know, 
and to all that know you - send to all they know.

Do not despair.  Do not despair. We must connect as a Unit. The Almighty Unit.

Do not engage in the old energy. Engage in the New. You must release the fear implanted 
in your egos.

Do not despair. If not done now, it will evolve later, but perhaps at a price.

Try now. Try now.

Do now. Do now.

Blessed be. Blessed be. Blessed be.

To all those who question this human who bears this Message, she writes in neither the 
Light nor the Dark."
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